
OFFICIAL NOTICE 
 

JANUARY VARIANCE 
HEARING POSTPONED 

 
Due to the weather, the 
Variance Hearing scheduled 
for January 12, 2011 has been 
postponed until January 19, 
2011 at 1:00 p.m.  
 
The hearing will still be in the Cobb County Building in the Commissioners’ 
2nd floor meeting room, located at 100 Cherokee Street, Marietta, GA. 
Please call the Zoning Division for any questions at 770-528-2035. 

 

                                      


